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From:  Kim Rhodes [mailto:KRhodes@fortlauderdale.gov] 
Sent:  Friday, March 07, 2014 9:26 AM
To:  Nathan Wessler
Subject:  PRR 14-237
 
This office has received your public records request..  Your tracking number is PRR # 14-237.  You
will be notified when your request is complete.
 
Any documents that are produced and copied for your request will have a cost of .15 per page.  If
your request requires a large amount of research you will be required to make a 50.00 deposit to
obtain the information.  You will be contacted prior to any research being initiated.  This office will
contact you if any information on your request is located.
 
 
Thank you
Kim Rhodes
Legal Unit/Public Record Coordinator
1300 West Broward Blvd
Fort Lauderdale Police Department
Fort Lauderdale, Fl 33312
954-828-5924 
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